
This survey is for families currently receiving SoonerStart services. Your responses will help guide efforts to 
improve services and results for children and families.  
  
Your opinions matter! Would you share yours with us? One of the best ways to do this is to take the 
SoonerStart Family Survey each year. This survey asks for your opinions about the quality of the SoonerStart 
program. We use this information to guide the program toward improvement and to recognize areas of 
accomplishment. Without your opinions, we cannot identify areas of weakness and strength. 
  
The SoonerStart Family Survey consists of less than 15 questions and should take you about 10 minutes to 
complete. Your responses are entirely anonymous, unless you choose to share your contact information. None 
of the information that could be linked to you will ever be shared with SoonerStart site personnel. Your 
participation is voluntary, and you can stop the survey at any time (though we really appreciate complete 
surveys!).   
  
The Family Survey is a collaborative effort of the SoonerStart early intervention program and the Oklahoma 
Parents Center, Inc. The data is reported in aggregate to SoonerStart sites and to the U.S. Dept. of Education. 
  
Thank you for your time and effort to improve Oklahoma’s services to your children. 
 

The Oklahoma Parents Center (OPC) is a statewide organization funded in part by the US Department of 
Education, Office of Special Education Programs (OSEP) and the Oklahoma State Department of Education, 
Special Education Services (OSDE-SES). The staff is here to help you navigate the Special Education Maze and 
provide you with the information and tools you need to be an informed and active participant in your child’s 
education.  
 
If you would like to receive information from the OPC, such as our Newsletter, please add your contact 
information below. 
 

Name:              

Address:             

City:      State:   Zip:     

Email Address:             

Phone:              

 
If you would (or would not) like someone from SoonerStart to contact you about any concerns you may have, 
please select the appropriate box below and make sure your contact information is correctly entered above. 
*Please remember that this information is provided to SoonerStart only one time a month.  If you need immediate 
assistance, please call 405-521-3575. 

 
󠄀 Yes, please share.    󠄀 No, please do not share. 

 
 
 

Thank you for your participation! 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/MySurvey_EditPage.aspx?sm=Ji%2beOHFaGIeDS6OdIM%2bDF7PJ1y1CWPaCwmCO8a7%2bQqifMfBMSV%2flMjwP0se8gx%2bf&TB_iframe=true&height=450&width=650


Over the past year, SoonerStart has helped me and/or my family…

Strongly 

Agree Agree Disagree

Strongly 

Disagree

Does Not 

Apply

1. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

2. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

3. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

4. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

5. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

Strongly 

Agree Agree Disagree

Strongly 

Disagree Not Sure

6. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

7. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

Yes No Not Sure

8. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

9. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

10. ⃝ ⃝ ⃝

  …Communicate more effectively with the people who work with my child and family.

My family is better off because of the services we have received through SoonerStart.

I am comfortable sharing concerns and asking questions about the services my family 

receives with Soonerstart staff.

My family was given information about the rights of parents regarding SoonerStart services.

My family was given information about who to call if I am not satisfied with the services my 

child receives.

My family was given information about how to advocate for my child and my family.

  …Understand my child's and family's rights concerning all services provided.

You may fill in each circle or use an X or a  to indicate your answer.

SoonerStart Family Survey 

This survey is for families currently (or recently) receiving SoonerStart services. Your responses will help guide

efforts to improve services and results for children and families. The survey should take less than ten minutes to

complete. Your participation is entirely voluntary and you may stop at any time. 

  …Identify and engage in learning activities that I can do with my child throughout the day.

  …Do things with and for my child that are good for my child's development.

  …Be able to evaluate how much progress my child is making.



11. Please tell us anything you would like SoonerStart to know about your experiences this past year:

12. Is your child a boy or a girl? 15. What is your child's racial or ethnic identity? Check all that apply.

⃝  Male ⃝  Female ⃝  Prefer not to answer ⃝   American Indian or Alaska Native

13. How old is your child currently? ⃝   Asian

      ⃝  Birth to 12 months ⃝   Black or African American

      ⃝  13 to 24 months ⃝   Hispanic or Latino

      ⃝  25 to 36 months ⃝   Native Hawaiian or Pacific Islander

      ⃝  More than 3 years old ⃝   White or Caucasian

      ⃝  Prefer not to answer ⃝   Prefer not to answer

14. How old was your child when referred to SoonerStart? 16. In which county do you currently live?

      ⃝  Birth to 12 months

      ⃝  13 to 24 months

      ⃝  More than 2 years old

      ⃝  Prefer not to answer

 -- Thank you for your time! --
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